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Tuesday, 05 April 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to update you with information regarding the forthcoming End of Year Assessments for 

Year 12 which are due to take place between Tuesday 10 May and Friday 13 May. 

Formal Assessments are an ideal opportunity for students to experience the preparation, organisation 

and expectations required for next summer’s Alevel and BTEC period. Consequently, the exams are 

run under the same regulations used during the summer exams and behaviour should be exemplary. 

Students failing to abide by exam board regulations will be sanctioned accordingly.   

If your child has been granted access arrangements via the JCQ they will be provided with these for 

exams.  All access arrangements are given based on the candidates’ normal way of working and if they 

are not used correctly they will be removed for future assessment and examination series. 

Students will attend school as usual.  We have included a timetable for you to use with your child in 

preparing them for their assessments.  If they are not in an exam then they will be expected to 

attend their scheduled lessons. 

Students are expected to bring with them a black pen, pencil and a ruler.  All other equipment 

needed for the assessment will be supplied by the Academy.  

We wish your child the best of luck with the assessments. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr D Taafe 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/

